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We are thankful to those of you who help financially!  An easy way to give and/or learn more 
about what is happening with CMDA St. Louis is through our website: cmdastl.org

A.J. Bennett - Association Staff - 314-308-1746
Dr. Josephine Glaser & Dr. Peri Pepmueller - Council Co-Chairs - stlcmda@cmdastl.org

THANKS TO THOSE WHO PROVIDED STUDENTS WITH SCHOLARSHIPS TO 
ATTEND THE 2020 GLOBAL MISSIONS HEALTH CONFERENCE (GMHC)! 

MARK YOUR CALENDER - THE 2021 GMHC IS NOV. 11-13.

BELOW ARE A FEW TAKE-AWAYS FROM SOME OF OUR STUDENTS.

"I?ve been challenged to draw near to God and his heart for the 
world more intentionally through prayer. I?m planning to use 
Operation World?s daily prayer guide every day this year!"

- Tiffany (WU Med student)

?As a medical student, the GMHC conference has helped me to 
develop more clarity on how I can live out my faith while working in 

the field of medicine. I really enjoyed hearing from speakers who 
are serving both in the United States and internationally. There were 
several good examples of people who serve the communities around 

them, demonstrating that anywhere can be a mission field.? - 
Kevin (WU Med student)

"The best part, by far, were the resources available. Some of these 
were provided after the breakout sessions as documents or slide 

decks. Some came from the virtual exhibit hall. In fact, some of the 
best resources were simply the contacts made with various 

organizations that will be able to stick with me into the future as I 
become more able to participate in medical missions."

-- Malachi  (SLU Med student)

A $95 donation will provide registration for a student to attend the 
2021 Conference. We hope it will be in person by then!


